
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Rome Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2021 
budget: 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be the subject of this hearing. 
The proposed millage rates are: Allocated .9910 Fire and Rescue .9861 and 
Roads .4930 
The hearing will be held at the Rome Township Hall: 9344 Forrister Rd Adrian, 
MI at 7:00 pm on March 16, 2021. 
A copy of the budget is available for inspection by contacting Scott Gosselin, 
Supervisor scott.gosselin@outlook.com; Robin Robertson, Clerk 
rometownshipclerk@gmail.com or call 517-605-5163. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


